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HAAS 10 Conference: First Circular
Dear Colleague,
In the name of the Hungarian Association for American Studies and the Institute of English and American Studies of Pázmány Péter Catholic University, we would like to welcome you to HAAS 10 Conference! Your application has been accepted by the organizing committee, and in the following, we would like to inform you about what to do next in order to make your registration valid. 

We have attached a form for the payment of the conference fee (in Hungarian for Hungarian participants, and in English translation for foreigners) as well as a guide that explains how to fill it in and send it back in a scanned form. The completion of this form is necessary for the financial administration of your conference fee, so please make sure you read the guide carefully and follow its instructions. We would like to apologize for the slight inconvenience that the scanning of the signed form may cause, but the Financial Department of PPCU has insisted on this procedure. In case you have any problems or questions, feel free to turn to us with them. Many thanks for your cooperation. 

The conference fee includes the cost of coffee breaks and small snacks during the conference. You are also welcome to join the conference dinner that takes place on the evening of Friday, May 30. The cost of conference dinner is not included in the conference fee, but is to be paid separately and in cash upon registration at the beginning of the conference. Further details about the conference dinner, including the exact price, are going to be provided in our Second Circular. 

The first draft of the conference program is expected to be finalized by the end of April. In case you have personal wishes concerning the conference program, for instance you would like to be scheduled for a specific day, please let us know as soon as possible. 

Best wishes, 

Ildikó Limpár, Márta Pellérdi and Károly Pintér

Further information about HAAS 10 Conference: http://btk.ppke.hu/haas10
Further information about Institute of English and American Studies of PPCU in English: http://btk.ppke.hu/en/information-on-studies/departments/institute-of-english-and-american-studies/department-of-english-studies
Further information about HAAS: http://haashungary.btk.pte.hu
